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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Enterprise and Discovery Base Educational Visit to Tam O’Shanter Farm 
Thursday 18th January 2024   

 

Children in our Enterprise and Discovery Base Class will be visiting Tam O’Shanter Farm on 
Thursday 18th January. Please accept our apologies for the late notice.   
 

The children will be travelling by train from Leasowe station with members of staff. We will 

depart school at 9.15am prompt. Your child will return to school in time for their transport 

or collection.    
 

Your child should come to school wearing their full school uniform and a warm waterproof 
coat and wellingtons. This will be a full day visit and your child will need a Packed Lunch. 
Children who receive FSM will be provided with a School Packed Lunch.  
 
A voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child is requested for this visit. Please pay this via 

ParentPay. You will need to provide consent via ParentPay for your child to go on the trip.  

 

It is very important if your child’s medical information has changed that you inform 

school immediately.  

 
We are looking forward to a fun filled day! 
 
Yours sincerley, 
 
Miss Cummings 
Class Teacher  
 
 


